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Nursery
This week we have been welcoming 
new children into nursery, and have 

been exploring the provision and 
making new friends. 



Reception
In literacy, we started our new story Goldilocks 
and the Three Bears. Goldilocks broke into our 
classroom and put porridge everywhere! We 
couldn’t believe the mess she made. We made 
wanted posters to warn people to watch out for 
her.
In maths, we did lots of counting with actions like 
clapping and jumping. We also talked about our 
birthdays and drew cakes, adding the right 
number of candles to show how old we are.

In PSED, we thought about our school rules. We 
talked about the good choices we can make and 
what happens if we make bad choices. We 
shared lots of great ideas about how we can 
help make school a happy and safe place.



Year 1
This week, we have started learning new sounds in our 

phonics groups. 

Year 1 have also enjoyed learning about the different weather 
symbols in science. 

In maths, we have been practising subtraction with numbers 
up to 10. We have also been representing numbers in different 

ways.  



Year 2
Year 2 have started to read their new story, 
Jack and the Beanstalk. We made 
predictions, talked about other our 
favourite fairy tales and gave Jack some 
good advice!

In science we explored the school grounds 
looking for things that were living, 
non-living and had never been alive.

In maths we learned about place value and 
counting larger groups of objects in 10s.



Year 3
  

In reading, we have started reading our new text Planet Omar: 
Accidental Trouble Magnet. We have been introduced to the main 
characters.

In history, we went to the year 4 corridor and used the timeline to 
help us chronologically place historical events we have already 
learnt. We then found our new topic The Stone Age on the 
timeline. We couldn’t believe how far back in the past we were 
going! 

We had our very first French lesson this week, we are super 
excited to learn more French as the year goes on.



Year 4 

In year 4 we have started reading 
‘I’m telling you they’re aliens’ by 
Jeremy Strong and how this links 
to the story of Chicken Licken. 

In science we have been 
investigating how the human 
digestive system works and its 
main functions. 



Year 5
Year 5 have started reading the Food Bank 
Heist in whole class reading. It is about a 
family who have to visit a food bank.

In maths, we have been looking at 5 digit 
numbers and thinking about place value.

We have started learning about space in 
science and found out that in history they 
had different ideas about the solar system.



Year 6
In year 6 we have started to read 
our new text Rumblestar. We have 
acted as news reporters to report on 
the hurricanes in England - just like 
this weeks weather!

In science we had a great 
discussion about what factors affect 
our health looking at case studies. 

During history we looked at Census 
data all the way from 1851!



Thank you


